
FCA Outdoors Camp at Camp Rain in
Decherd, TN. There, 85 students huddle
leaders and staff invested 4 days shooting
guns and bows, fishing, hiking, kayaking,
throwing hatchets, mountain biking, and
many more outdoor activities! However their
biggest investments was reading and
studying God’s word in morning quiet time,
worshipping God in our daily services, and
sharpening one another in their huddle
meetings lead by our awesome college
students! 12 students gave their lives to Jesus
and many more rededicated!
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Graduation of 20 pastors from the Northern
region of Guatemala. Most of the people of

San Cristóbal are bilingual. They speak a
Mayan language and Spanish.

Chosen People International is now
Missioteca. Our monthly giving still goes
towards Pastoral Training. This is a 2 year
training program and the latest pastors to
graduate from this training are in the picture
below.

We have also allocated some of our missions
budget to support Jose, our Guatemalan
contact who has taken Nate Brady's position.
His main job is church partnership, helping
with pastoral training in Guatemala and
Mexico and continuing the relationships with
village churches and state side partners.

JM and Brittany Thompson and family have
been back in the states. JM has prayerfully
taken a position in ministry at a church in
Oklahoma and they have moved their family
there as well. JM will be leading group trips to
Africa every three months for a two week
duration in the bush. They have determined
that monthly donations will be better used
with this approach and we, as a committee,
agree with their decision. Our monthly
support to them will decrease by 40% since
they are in the states and able to fully support
their family here. 

Due to privacy laws and the safety of those
they help, they are unable to share detailed
information. Both are still serving their
surrounding counties and are grateful for our
support.

Ultrasound training was held in May for
JoAnn and a local nurse. Since then, 34
ultrasounds have been done. 

We are grateful also to give monthly support
to the Giles County Help Center, Giles County
Baptist Association, and the Tennessee
Baptist Mission Board.


